County Report Fiscal 04  (Jul 1 03 – Jun 31 04)

Subjects

Norm Perry

John McCarthy 

Chuck Cotnoir

Hurricane seminar

Reprort to MEMA

MVEMDA

No active hurricanes

Ask Brad Fligor if he did anything for dc during this period

Ask Karen to do a paragraph or two re: S & R

This past year has been one of change for the Dukes County Emergency Management agency.

We had the benefit of three directors, Director Norman Perry, Director John McCarthy, and  Acting Director Chuck Cotnoir.

During the tenure of Director Norman Perry, we continued to be involved with the upgrade of our County Emergency Management office, the EOC Van, and our Search and Rescue activities.  

During the tenure of Director John McCarthy, John attended the Emergency Management Institute in Emmitsburg, Ma. He studied Emergency Management and Emergency Operation Center  operations. He was instrumental in initiating talks that eventually led to the formation of the Martha’s Vineyard Emergency Management Directors Association. Under John’s leadership, the MVEMDA had its first meetings, hosted by the County.

“When John left for Police duty in Bosnia, Chuck Cotnoir stepped in to continue Emergency Management operations for the County.

During this year, on the operations side of the house, we were fortunate to have the help of Brad Fligor, Ed Childs,  Ron Walsh, Bob Maciel, David Brouillete, Bill Searle, Les Freeman, Bob Gilkes.

No hurricanes occurred during this time.

Search and Rescue

